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Hartford Public Library receives $400,000 grant from NEH

Hartford, MI: The Hartford Public Library has received a $400,000 grant from the National
Endowment For the Humanities for the Art & Bonna Vanderlyn Community Center/Hartford
Public Library to be built at East and Main Streets in Hartford, Michigan.

We will be building an 8,000 sq. ft. community/library building as a Humanities Center for the
Hartford community and surrounding areas. This grant is an Infrastructure and Capacity
Building Challenge Grant. Bonna Vanderlyn has pledged $1.3 million for the project and the
matching challenge received is $400,000 from the NEH. The project total revised budget is 2
million.



